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Hi,

I am gravely concerned about the extension to this bill, for the following reasons:

- The timeline. Extending the bill until April 2022 seems to be a very extreme measure. We cannot know what
may happen with Covid-19 by 2022, so instead it would be better to extend the bill by 3 months (as with the bio
security act).

- Loss of freedoms. Myself like many other Australians are suffering greatly due to continued lockdowns, state
border closures and international border closures. My husband runs a business which will cease to operate if
these lockdowns continue. I have all my family overseas and I am having to raise my 4 month old baby with
ZERO family support. This is beyond difficult.

Please, I beg you to not extend these restrictions. We need to see our families again, we are mothers needing to
go back to work. We desperately need help to raise our young babies. We plead with the QLD government to
not use us as pawns in a game, and please consider the human and emotional impact of these horrendous
measures.

Kind Regards

Sophie Robinson

Sent from my iPhone
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